
Scabies Outbreak Staff Notice

Due to a Scabies outbreak, we will be treating all clients on location
(Staff on these units should avoid contact with clients.)

Any staff who have had contact with clients in Rooms, or should also 
be treated.  

When the treatment arrives – on date, we will treat the clients, as per 
protocol.

Please wear gloves for ALL client contact until 24 hours after all 
clients have been treated.

Wear gowns if you anticipate contact with your forearms/ torso/ 
clothing to protect you and to protect the clients from you in case you 
have it and don’t know it yet.

Thank you for your cooperation!
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